
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 30th October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Global School Alliance 
 
This letter is to inform you that The Beacon has become a member of an exciting new area 
of learning – we have joined the Global School Alliance (GSA). The GSA unites passionate 
educationalists from around the world under the common goal of providing global learning 
and citizenship for students. Please take a look at their website to find out more: 
https://www.globalschoolalliance.com/  
 
To enable us to make the best connections, share resources and our students’ learning, I 
would like to be able to post photographs and pre-recorded video clips of our pupils talking 
about the different projects they are involved with, onto the GSA online platform for students 
from other countries to see. 
 
Please fill in the slip below with your child’s name and the level of permission you give for 
your child to be involved.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Martin Henderson 
Leader of Learning 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Name of Child:…………………………….  Class: …………………………… 

I give consent for my child’s photograph to be shared on the Global School Alliance platform. 

Yes       No    Signed: …………………………… 

I give consent for my child to be part of a pre–recorded video clip on the Global School 

Alliance platform. 

Yes       No    Signed: …………………………… 

Name: ………………………………………..  Date: …………………………… 
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